
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  

July 22, 2018 

     

 Prelude 
 Welcome  
 Call to Worship    
    

 *Songs of Praise  
  Hallelujah Chant 
  There's Something About That Name 
  Praise the Name of Jesus 
  What a Beautiful Name 

 Prayer 
 Children's Message 
 Children Dismissed   Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's Church, 

which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs. 
 Scripture   Philippians 2:19-30  
  

 Message   Missionary, Jodi Oppenhuizen 

 Offering   Once and for All                        Lisa White 

 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

We welcome Jodi Oppenhuizen. Jodi is one of the missionaries we support, her 
ministry is in Prague, Czech Republic.  
   

Nursery - Brooke Vruggink, Voni & Alaynna Steensma  
Children's Church - Cindy Jarvis  

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
Wednesday, July 25 
   6:15pm - Ladies Walk  

Sunday, July 29 
  10:00am - Pastor Gary  
     Nursery -  Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga, Brooke Teunis 
     Children's Church - Cindy Jarvis 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 

Last Week's Offering 
  
General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)  
Sunday Offering   $3,231.00 
On -Line Giving   $1,581.00  
Total                  $4,812.00 
Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
Benevolent Fund  (1st, 2nd, 3rd, 5th Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering   $375.00 
On-Line Giving               $264.00    
Total                  $639.00 
Weekly Amount Needed $966.20 

    

Classic Car / Tractor Show! On Friday, August 3, 6-8pm, we will be holding a 
Classic Car and Antique Tractor Show, along with Ice Cream, in the parking lot! If 
you have a car or tractor, bring it for the show! Friday, August 10 will be the rain 
date!  
Hand2Hand...The next Hand2Hand food offering will be received on August 5. 
The item requested is...Single Serve Cereal.  
VBS...August 6-9 (6-8pm). There are still a few openings for leaders & helpers 
needed for VBS!  Signup sheets are available on the youth bulletin board! If you 
have any questions, please contact Andrew (616-916-2197).   
Treats Needed for VBS...Looking for 9x13 pans of Rice Krispies Treats! If you 
are willing to make some, please sign the sheet on the bulletin board. You may 
drop them off in the Fellowship Hall Kitchen on Sunday, August 5. Thank you!!! 
Any questions, please contact Nancy DeJonge at 616-350-1337.  
Items Needed for VBS Decorating! We would like to borrow the following types 
of items to decorate with...Fake greenery, trees, kayaks, paddles, life vests, 
inflatable raft/boat. If are able to donate any of these, please drop them off in the 
Office Wing Fellowship Room. Thank you!!  
Give It Up For God...We are being challenged to raise $400,000 in five years.  
We have a really good start with pledges of $151,000.  Part of this challenge is 
to find $40 per month by giving up items like Starbucks, or Gas Station Pops, 
maybe packing a lunch once a week! Then, the money you save, bring that each 
week and toss it in the coffee pot.  This is our "Give it Up for God" offering.  If we 
all brought in $40 per month that could give us $250,000 over 5 years!!!  Look 
for the flyer posted on the bulletin board and by the coffee pot!  
Shop AmazonSmile to Benefit the Building Project! AmazonSmile is a simple 
and automatic way for you to support SBRC every time you shop, at no cost to 
you! When you shop smile.amazon.com, you'll find the exact same low prices, 
selection and convenient shopping as Amazon.com, with the added bonus that 
Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to SBRC! On your first visit to 
smile.amazon.com, you will need to select a charitable organization to receive 
donations from eligible purchases before you begin shopping. SBRC will receive 
0.5% of the purchase price from your eligible AmazonSmile purchases. Thank 
you, and Happy Shopping!!   

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org 
Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to 
be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service.  Please 
enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of 
the service.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - April) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Family Night - Pre-K - 6th Grade (with their parents & families) 
Wednesdays, 6:30 - 7:45pm (Sept - March) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

  
       

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  

Wednesday, July 18 - Wednesday, July 25 - Guatemala Mission Trip 
Monday, July 30 - 10am - 7pm - Michigan Adventure  
Sunday, August 19 - 12-5pm - River Tubing  
Sunday, August 26 - 4-7pm - Paintball Vs. Consistory 
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